
UPDATED Public Notice: NY AG James Holds Public Hearings 
on Police and Public Interactions During Protests

Wednesday, June 17th @ 11:00AM
Thursday, June 18th @ 11:00AM

UPDATED: Due to the large volume of testimony, the Office of the Attorney General 
is adding a second day of hearings to examine the nature and detail of interactions 
between police officers and the public during recent protests. The second day of 
hearings will commence on Thursday, June 18th at 11:00am.

The Office of the Attorney General has been designated by the Governor to investigate 
interactions between police officers and the public during recent protests. 
Attorney General James will be holding a public video hearing to examine the nature 
and details of these interactions. Members of the public are invited to provide written 
testimony relevant to this investigation.

The Office of the Attorney General will review all testimony, both written and oral.

Hearing will be viewable via the OAG website at:   ag.ny.gov/livestream.

This hearing is a public event, and all testimony is subject to public disclosure. 
Members of the public can submit non-public complaints relevant to the Attorney 
General’s investigation at: ag.ny.gov/nypd-protest-response.  

The original public notice for this hearing is available at: https://ag.ny.gov/press-
release/2020/public-notice-ny-ag-james-holds-public-hearings-police-and-public-
interactions 

Press Contact: NYAG.PressOffice@ag.ny.gov
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